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Parent Forum 

Our next open Parents Forum will take place on Friday 6th June 13:30. It would be nice if you could join us for a brew 
and a biscuit. If you are planning to take your child home, please notify transport. This meeting will be a good 
opportunity for school to share any news and for parents to ask any questions.  

Student Feedback scores 

- 100% of our young people feel safe 
- 100% enjoy school 
- 100% enjoy learning  
- 100% have someone to speak to 

Uniform Orders/Uniform Policy 

Wearing a school uniform is one of the ways in which positive relationships and a sense of belonging are developed at 
school. As we have had a recent change of staff on our Reception Desk/Admin, if anyone is still waiting on uniform 
orders, please email schooloffice@ormstonschool.co.uk with the item and size you are missing. If you need to order 
uniform, please use the form attached and send it back in with your Young Person ������ 

Some Photos from Barn Owl Class  

Photo 1 - DT creations and practising teamwork skills  

Photo 2 – Mandala patterns when looking at Buddhism in R.E 

Photo 3 – using further coding skills in Kodu in computing  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On a final note, we hope that you all enjoy a well-earned half term break, and we look forward to welcoming all our 
students back to school, Monday 2nd June 2025! 
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Key Dates and Information 

Ormston School will now continue to operate the 1-way system for the car park entry and exit. Please drive around 
the back of the building and exit onto the road. 

Friday 23rd May – Break up for the school Holidays and return on Monday 2nd June.  

Who do I need to contact?  

All initial enquiries should go through the school office by emailing schooloffice@ormstonschool.co.uk or calling 
01134 655210. Should you wish to inform us of an absence please speak with the school office, should the school 
office not be available please leave a voicemail which will be picked up.  
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